

## Secretariat for Pastoral Services Diocese of Manchester

October 16, 1995

Rev. A. M. Hilary St. Patrick Rectory 138 Coolidge Ave. Manchester, N.H. 03102

Dear Fr. Hilary:

I am pleased to inform you that subsequent to the recent letter from your Bishop in India which has been received by Bishop O'Neil, the Bishop will be happy to permit you to serve as a priest in the Diocese of Manchester contingent on your ability to find a placement.

As I explained to you, the diocese is not able to assign you on a long-term basis because of the number of ordinations we anticipate in the spring. If, however, you are able to find a pastor, a hospital or any other institution who would be willing to employ you, the diocese will certainly confirm that personal arrangement.

Please be in touch with me if and when you arrange such ministry.

Assuring you of my prayerful best wishes, I am

Sincerely in Christ,

Trancio V. Christian

(Msgr.) Francis J. Christian Secretary

Chancellor